American Township Board of Trustees

7:30PM
Monday, June 6
2022



Hearing was Recorded

Hearing was called to order with Mr. Vandemark, Mr. Mohler, and Mr. Basinger present.

Hearing was requested by Stephen and Lanette Schulz to have Parcel# 36-2802-02-026.000 located at 4270 Allentown Rd. rezoned from R-1 to R-3.

Code Enforcement Officer, Keith Brickner, presented the facts of the petion. He presented Exhibits A-F to the Trustees.

The Petioners, Stephen and Lanette Schulz, were not present at the hearing.

With no more discussion a motion was made by Mr. Mohler to deny the Rezoning with a second by Mr. Vandemark. Roll call: All Denied the Petion.

A motion by Mr. Basinger was made to adjorn with a second by Mr. Mohler.  Roll call all in favor.

Keith Brickner, Recording Secretary




Larry Vandemark,  Chairman


